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Swis—ssh!! Yes, our freshman year
surely flew by. With our very first class
meeting, when we elected our very capable
and efficient officers, we started to plan the
year which is now locked in our book of
memories.

We shall never forget those wonderful
times, especially at the freshman dance,
when the boys even showed up with polish-
ed shoes and ties!

We wonder what the future holds in
store for our class of '52, but we shall work
hard and follow the advice left by the upper-
classmen and someday we too will say, "I
am a senior!!!"

OFF1CEBS
President Sandra Durkin
Vice President Beatrice Roberts
Secretary . Ruth Sykes
Treasurer Lois. Tonneson
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